From:
Mrs Liz Johnstone

The my school website does not take into consideration the intangibles that
cannot be measured in this way. it is not an accurate picture of school
performance and does not acknowledge the hard work being undertaken in
addressing the learning needs of individuals who require extra support.

the website has given more weight to the naplan assessments, and schools in
turn will feel they need to teach more to the test, rather than focussing on
relevant engaging curriculum.



